Study: Overqualification
among 2012 and 2013 bachelor's graduates

Released at 8:30 a.m. Eastern time in The Daily, Tuesday, September 21, 2021

Today, Statistics Canada is releasing a research paper entitled "Overqualification among 2012 and 2013 bachelor's
graduates."

Using a database created by integrating information from the Postsecondary Student Information System (PSIS)
with 2016 Census data, this article examines the extent to which 2012 and 2013 graduates with a bachelor's
degree, who did not go back to school full-time after graduating, held a job requiring a high school diploma at most
when they entered the labour market in 2016.

Definitions, data sources and methods: survey numbers 3901, 4105 and 5017.

The research paper "Overqualification among 2012 and 2013 bachelor's graduates," part of the Education,
learning and training: Research paper series (81-595-M), is now available.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; STATCAN.infostats-infostats. STATCAN@canada.ca) or Media
Relations (613-951-4636; STATCAN.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.STATCAN@canada.ca).
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